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KANSAS STATE HIGH SCHOOL ACTIVITIES ASSOCIATION 
STATEMENT ON PERFORMANCE ENHANCING DRUGS AND NUTRITIONAL SUPPLEMENTS 

 
In order to promote the health and safety among all student-athletes, reduce health risk, maintain 
ethical standards as well as reduce liability risk, students should not use any drug, medication (over-the-
counter or prescription) or nutritional supplement, as defined by the World Anti-Doping Agency, for the 
purposes of performance-enhancement.  All school personnel, including coaches and school nurses, 
should never recommend the use of any drug, medication (over-the-counter or prescription) or 
nutritional supplement, as defined by the World Anti-Doping Agency, for the purposes of performance-
enhancement.   
 

School personnel should not dispense or administer any drug, medication (over-the-counter or 

prescription) or nutritional supplement, unless the student-athlete is under the direct care of a licensed 

health professional, licensed to practice in the state of Kansas and practicing within their scope of 

practice as defined by the Kansas Board of Healing Arts, and only as prescribed.   

 

We recommend that coaches, athletic directors, nurses and other school personnel develop strategies 

that address the prevalence and growing concerns of using any drug, medication or nutritional 

supplement for the purpose of performance-enhancement.  Athletes should be encouraged to pursue 

their athletic goals through hard work, appropriate rest, proper hydration and good nutrition, not 

unsubstantiated shortcuts.  School personnel, coaches and parents should allow for open discussion 

about dietary supplement use, and should strongly encourage obtaining optimal nutrition through a 

well-balanced diet. 


